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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

The Holiday Season is 

behind us and the trails are 

excellent.  The Bears and 

the Packers both made it 

to the NFC Championship 

game and Santa Claus has 

been really good to a few 

members in our club with 

new sleds.  It looks like it’s 

going to be a very good 

year.     

 

The racers in our club (Scott 

Klein, Paul Klein, Jon 

Trzesniak, Cole Trzesniak, 

and Bryce Trzesniak) had a 

great weekend competing 

at the Vintage Racing 

World Championship at the 

Derby Track in Eagle River, 

Wisconsin and represented 

our club very well in their 

competitive classes, with 

Jon making it to the World 

Championship finals.           

 

Steve and Traci Crane 

would again like to thank 

everyone who entered and 

participated in the Castle 

Rock Pink Ribbon Ride. The 

ride was awesome, the 

stops on the trails and the 

lake were great, and the 

activities following the ride, 

along with music and 

dancing after words, was  

both enjoyable and a lot of 

fun!         

 

The club ride to the 

Elizabeth Inn in Plover is 

coming up this weekend 

and should be fun and I 

hope everyone will be able 

to attend.   We’re meeting 

at Carlson’s on Saturday 

morning, January 29, 2011 

at 8:00 am. 

   

The Ice/Outlaw Drags will 

be coming up next month 

on Saturday, February 19, 

2011 and we’ll need a lot 

of volunteers to put it on 

and pull off of this fun 

event.  So please plan on 

volunteering and 

participating.  Something 

new for this year’s event is 

the ability for the racers to 

register online through our 

website.       

 

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!              

           

 -Dennis Kulwicki 

 

                    

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

A little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

The fifth meeting of the 

season was held on 

January 16th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were:  Ice 

Drags, website, County 

Rep.  report, trail master 

report, and recreation 

report. 

The Pink Ribbon Ride was a 

complete success with 104 

sleds.   

The club bought two 

headsets for the ice and 

grass drags for better 

communication between 

the line guys. 

The club bought a shed to 

keep all the supplies in at 

one location. 

The Outlaw Drags are 

Saturday, February 19 and 

we will need help. 

The club ride to Plover, WI 

will have a chase vehicle 

for those broken sleds. 

The trails are all groomed 

and with the amount of 

snow we keep on 

receiving, this will be an 

excellent year to 

snowmobile in Adams 

County. 

The End of Season Club 

Dinner is Saturday, April 2nd 

at Carlson’s Rustic Ridge. 

 -Mathieu Labs 

 

 

Special Interest 

Club Ride to the Elizabeth 

Inn in Plover, WI. January 

29th - 30th 

Outlaw Drags is Saturday 

February 19th   

Annual Dance is Saturday, 

March 12 

End of Season Club Dinner 

is Saturday, April 2 

Next Meeting: Sunday, 

February 13th, 11am at 

Carlson’s 

Officers 
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(President) 
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(Trail Master) 
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